
F.L.E.A.T. (Future Law Enforcement Academy 

Training) 
 

On June 22nd at 3 pm we will be holding a small 

ceremony for the graduates from our Academy. So they 

will also need to be picked up from there. The ceremony 

will be held at the National Guard Readiness Center in 

Carlin. After we are all done your young men and 

women will be able walk you to their dorms and load up 

for home. 


